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This has reference to the Memorandum of the Biodiversity Manage^n5rt-T4m-eau_iTlM B j'' 
Director dated 29 July 2022 on their findings and recommendations relative to the monitoring and 
assessment conducted at PWRCC on 22-24 March 2022.
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Legal Basis/Reference:
1. DENR Administrative Order (DAO) No. 2020-10 dated 17 September 2020.

Background:

Pursuant to DAO No. 2020-10, the Palawan Wildlife Rescue and Conservation Center 
was transferred from the Biodiversity Management Bureau (BMB) to the NRDC 
(Annex A).

2. On 01 March 2021, the NRDC OIC Project Manager assumed operations of PWRCC.

3. In a Memorandum dated 24 June 2022, the BMB Director requested for a face-to-face 
meeting to discuss concerns relative to the operations and management of the PWRCC 
(Annex B);

4. On 29 June 2022, a meeting was conducted between representatives from NRDC and 
BMB. This was attended by the BMB Director and NRDC Acting President and 
Executive Vice President (Annex C). During the meeting the following items were 
discussed:

4.1 Draft DENR Administrative Order (DAO) re: Defining the Management 
Arrangements for the Operation of the Palawan Wildlife Rescue and 
Conservation Center, Per BMB, they received a verbal instruction from the 
fonner Acting Secretary Jim O. Sampulna to facilitate the transfer of 
management operation of PWRC from NRDC to BMB and MIMAROPA thru 
PENRO Palawan.

4.2 BMB issues and concerns on the operations and management of the PWRCC 
(Annex D).

4.3 Based on the meeting, the Acting NRDC President requested BMB to send the 
official report on the issues and concerns discussed during the meeting. This 
document shall be the basis for the management action of NRDC on their 
recommendations.
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